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Melanie Perkins

From: Lynne Marshall
Sent: 09 October 2023 13:01
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning Application Consultation 23/01204/HSE

Hi 
 
Consultation response, please process in usual way. 
 
Thanks 
Lynne 
 

From: Planning, Lower Trent <planning.trentside@environment-agency.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 October 2023 12:39 
To: Lynne Marshall <Lynne.Marshall@bassetlaw.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation 23/01204/HSE 
 

External Message - Be aware that the sender of this email originates from outside of the Council. Please be cautious when 
opening links or attachments in email 

 

Dear Sir / Madam,  
   
We have reviewed the submitted documents and on this occasion the Environment Agency will not be making any 
formal comment on the submission for the following reasons:  
   
- The development falls within flood zone 2 and therefore the LPA should apply national flood risk standing advice 
(FRSA) in this instance.    
- The development does not propose a change of footprint or the introduction of ground floor sleeping 
arrangements 
  
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/flood-risk-assessment-local-planning-authorities  
   
There are no other environmental constraints associated with the application site which fall within the remit of the 
Environment Agency. If, however, the proposal subsequently changes such that you feel that it may pose a 
significant environmental risk then please do not hesitate to contact us and we will be pleased to review our 
response.  
   
Regards,  
  
Niall Freeman 
Planning Advisor, Sustainable Places - Planning Team 
Mobile: 07917 556911 
    Environment Agency I Trentside Offices I Scarrington Road I West Bridgford I NOTTINGHAM I NG2 5FA 
    Floods happen. Be prepared. Check if you are at risk from flooding and sign up for FREE flood warnings. 
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From: Lynne.Marshall@bassetlaw.gov.uk <Lynne.Marshall@bassetlaw.gov.uk>  
Sent: 09 October 2023 12:00 
To: Planning, Lower Trent <planning.trentside@environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning Application Consultation 23/01204/HSE 
  
Please see attached consultation. P 
lease do not reply to this email address, forward 
your comments to planning@bassetlaw.gov.uk 
________________________________ 
[Bassetlaw District Council] Lynne Marshall 
Planning Technician 
Bassetlaw District Council, Potter Street, N/A, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2AH 
W: www.bassetlaw.gov.uk<http://www.bassetlaw.gov.uk> 
________________________________ 
________________________________ 
[Bassetlaw District Council] Lynne Marshall 
Planning Technician 
Bassetlaw District Council, Potter Street, Worksop, Nottinghamshire, S80 2AH 
W: www.bassetlaw.gov.uk<http://www.bassetlaw.gov.uk> 
________________________________ 
This email is only for the use of the addressee. It may contain information which is legally privileged, confidential 
and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or disseminate this 
email or any enclosure to anyone other than the addressee. If you receive this communication in error please delete 
it 

 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd on behalf of 
Bassetlaw District Council. 

This message has been sent using TLS 1.2 Information in this message may be confidential and may be 
legally privileged. If you have received this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, 
delete it and do not copy it to anyone else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But 
you should still check any attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply 
to it public if asked to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email 
messages and attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by 
someone other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  
 
Lynne Marshall 
Planning Technician 


